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GEORGE RODRIGUEZ HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES COMMITTEE MEETING
CHAIRFERSON OCTOBER 3, 2006
MINUTES

Attendance: Brenda Goodwin, Pamella Appia, Lucas Henriquez, Edna Quinones, John
Rios, Carmen Santos, Justo Torres, Edwin Santiago, Delores Waller-Worrell

The scheduled presenter was unable to attend.

The Chairperson thanked all the members for their participation at the Health & Human
Services Annual Fair. Members were asked to come with suggestions of a theme for next
years fair to the November meeting.

Committee agreed to again in 2007 hold the annual fair together with Spa 1. Discussed
different months and dates for next years fair and decided on Friday, May 18, 2007 with
the rain date of Friday, June 1, 2007.

The Chairperson will be looking into the possibility of providing T-Shirts at the fair. All
agencies are welcomed to participate in the fair, but no vendors will be allowed.

The Chairperson said that the committee members also need to bring back some topics
for discussion with a contact person whom will speak on that health issue. Suggestions
were made to invite Health First, Human Resource Administration (HRA), and
organizations that work with illegal immigrants come before the committee.

Discussed the issue that there are many seniors whom lack proper health care coverage,
and that needs to be addressed.

Meeting adjourned.



